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Ms Lucy 

Numeracy 

We had lots of fun working in 

pairs to complete a classroom 

scavenger hunt! We had to 

count and record different 

items in our classroom. This 

helped us with our counting 

and addition skills, whilst 

also helping us to become 

more familiar with our new 

classroom. 

Literacy 

This week, Year 2B 

produced some fantastic 

imaginative stories. We 

discovered a magical 

door, which transported 

us to lots of amazing 

places including the 

future, space, dinosaur 

land any many more! 

Science 

After reading the story 

of ‘The Three Little 

Pigs’, we were inspired 

to create our own 

houses! We worked 

together to plan and 

construct a house that 

was big enough to 

hold all three pigs, 

and strong enough to 

withstand the wind of 

the Big Bad Wolf! 



 

Reminders 

o The bell rings at 7.55 AM. Please make sure 

your child is at school on time.  

 

o Please ensure your child brings a healthy 

snack to school. For example, fruit, 

vegetables or crackers.  

 

o Homework will be sent home on a Monday, 

Wednesday and a Friday. 

 

 

 

 

A little bit about me… 

-My name is Ms Lucy Niven. I have moved here from 
the UK (Scotland), and I am really looking forward to 
exploring beautiful Siem Reap. 

-I have been teaching for 8 years now in Edinburgh, 
and I am very excited to spend my 9th year teaching 
the wonderful Year 2B at ISSR! 

-I am a qualified Gymnastics Coach, and so will be 
running the gymnastics after school club every 
Monday afternoon. 

Swimming 



 

 


